
Saint Mary School
LEGOClub

There has been interest shown by our Second Grade Student Council Representative Matthew
Townsend in organizing a LEGOClub for Grades 1 - 4. The LEGOClub would meet once a
month onMondays from 2:45PM – 3:45PM in the Large Meeting Room. If you are interested
in participating in this club, please fill out the permission slip at the bottom of this page and
return toMrs. O’Brien. If you have questions, please reach out to Nicole Gioules, Matthew’s
mom, at Nicole.gioules@gmail.com.

To help us get this club up and running, we are looking for any donations of LEGO bricks or
LEGO sets that your family may have outgrown. We will have a donation box in the foyer of
the building for your donations. Thank you in advance.

Dates for LEGO Club: February 5th, March 4th, April 1st, May 6th, and June 3rd

************************************************************************************

Student Name: _______________________________________________________ Grade: _________

Parent’s Email: ________________________________________________________________________

Parent’s Phone: _______________________________________________________________________

How will your child be dismissed? _____ Pick up at 3:45PM

_____ DIsmiss to Afterschool

If your child is being picked up at 3:45PM, what is the name of the person picking up?

____________________________________________________________________________________


